
Elementary School Board Report 

 Our PBIS Obstacle Course in celebration of improved Hallway behavior was a hit!  Tyler and 

Paul, our PE teachers did a phenomenal job setting up the course and ensuring all students 

were able to successfully participate in the event.  Students couldn’t stop talking about prior to 

and following the fun and challenges they had on the 

course.                                                       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The Child Wellness Fair was a huge success!  We were able to service 95 students, identify 8 
students who need either a full evaluation or continued screening in fall, catch one medical 
situation in need of care beyond our abilities, identify one hearing loss situation requiring 
further attention, serve 120 meals,  enroll five additional 4K students, and build relationships 
with vendors who were thrilled to be a part of this fantastic event!  We will repeat this, bigger, 
next year. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 To further our learning about Lucy Calkins Writing Units of Study, Learning Labs were held this 
past month.  One person at most grade levels taught a writing lesson inviting the remainder of 
the grade level teachers in to watch for particular student behaviors and help further learning. 
A protocol is followed in this process both during the observations in the classroom and 
following the observation as the lesson is reflected upon.  Each teacher walks away from this 
learning situation with a plan to try something new in their own teaching ensuring students are 
making accelerated progress. 

 

 I have personally met with almost all of my 47 teachers to review mid-year goals progress 
ensuring our students are receiving needed interventions and being challenged to grow to 
reach their highest potential.  
  


